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Chair of Assembly Family Law Committee Responds to 

Gender-Neutral Birth Certificates 

MADISON, WI – The State Assembly Family Law committee chair, 

Representative Gae Magnafici (R – Dresser) released the following statement in 

response to Governor Tony Evers downplaying motherhood through executive 

action: 

“The far-left liberals are at it again. Instead of acknowledging something as 

simple as a baby coming from a mom and dad, they deny science. When far-left 

culture activists run state government, the policy that follows is something that 

even the best satire writers cannot imagine. 

As the Assembly chair of Family Law, a nurse, and a mom, I am insulted. I’m 

calling on Governor Evers to stop downplaying womanhood, stop downplaying 

motherhood, and stop downplaying settled science.” 

A link to Governor Evers’ press release can be found here. 
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